
CALL for PROPOSAL

KAERA became an APS (Affiliated Professional Society) of KSEA, 
and we will organize one of the technical group symposiums at the 

UKC 2023. Please check details of call for proposals. 



Dear KAERA members, 

The Korean-American Educational Researchers Association (KAERA) is pleased to announce the Call for 
Proposal for the 36th annual US-Korea Conference (UKC 2023) organized by Korean-American Scientists 
and Engineers Association (KSEA). The conference theme is "Discovery, Innovation, and Dissemination 
for Transformative Impact." KAERA will lead a technical group symposium (D-1. Education Research, 
STEM and Social Sciences). 

We invite leading experts and young researchers in emerging technology and DEI (Diversity, Equity, and 
Inclusion) in Education. The first session focuses on the integration of advanced technologies into 
education. These advances brought changes in the way we learn and teach thereby significantly 
transforming the educational landscape. With this in mind, it will cover a wide range of topics, including 
but not limited to the ethical implications of AI technology in education, immersive learning experiences 
through AR or VR, online or flipped learning, gamification, as well as various pedagogies and teaching 
models. The second session explores the topic of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion in STEM education 
with a focus on Belonging for Koreans and Korean Americans. This session will bring together a group of 
teacher educators who are doing innovative work in DEI + Belonging. The presentations will focus on 
issues of DEI+B within the field of STEM teacher education. Topics will include anti-racist pedagogy, 
cultivating a sense of belonging in the classroom, and unpacking the differences between equity and 
equality to promote safe learning and teaching environments.

Please submit a one-page paper to deliver presentations at the Technical Group Symposium. The one-
page paper template must be completed by May 30, 2023. During the submission process, please 
select D-1 as a technical group where the paper will be considered for an oral presentation. All papers 
must be written in English. The submitted papers will be reviewed and selected by each Technical Group 
Symposium Chairs. Accepted papers will be published in the electronic version of 
the UKC 2023 Proceedings.

If your paper is accepted, you will get registration discount ($100) and a travel support. The detailed 
information about travel support will be available later. We encourage you to join the KSEA member to 
get extra registration discount as well. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Dallas in August. Please stay tuned for the next announcement for 
paper submission and other conference details. Should you have any questions, please contact us at 
jongpil.cheon@ttu.edu.

Sincerely,

KSEA D-1 Technical Group Chairs by KAERA

https://www.ukc.ksea.org/
https://www.ukc.ksea.org/program/technical-group-symposiums/tgd1-edu-stem-ss/
https://www.ukc.ksea.org/program/technical-group-symposiums/tgd1-edu-stem-ss/
https://www.ksea.org/ukc-call4paper
https://ksea-ukc.s3.amazonaws.com/UKC2023_One_Page_Paper_Template.docx
https://ksea-ukc.s3.amazonaws.com/UKC2023_One_Page_Paper_Template.docx
mailto:jongpil.cheon@ttu.edu
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